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WOODBINE Library BRANCH 
Hosts “Super Bowls” Craft for Teens

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Woodbine 

branch of the Cape May County Library, 800 Monroe Avenue, will be hosting a 

“Super Bowls” craft session on Tuesday, July 26, at 5 p.m.

Teens entering grades 6-12 are invited to a crafting session featuring designing 

and decorating bowls. This session is open to teens entering grades 6-12. 

No registration required. Just show up! Look for our take-home craft in your local 

branch’s teen space, too! All teens can visit and use all branches of the Cape 

May County Library.

Registration is not required for these events. For more information, please 

contact the Cape May County Library Teen Department at (609) 463-6357 or 

email us at teen@cmclibrary.org.

“Once again, coloring sheets will be provided for younger siblings who chose to 

use the library while their elder siblings are participating in this teen craft 

session,” noted Mayor Pikolycky. “We applaud the Cape May County library 

system for their continuing attention to both their teenaged patrons and the 

younger siblings who are often escorted to the library by those teen participants.

Hope this event really is a “Super Bowl” of crafting for all those involved.”
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